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● The 2023-2024 annual budget is being prepared and will be presented to the
Board at the April meeting.

● Staffing continues for 2023-2024 and will be presented to the Board in April along
with the 2023-2024 budget. We have been unable to fill 4 licensed teacher
positions and 11 EA positions during the current school year. We anticipate
staffing shortages will continue to impact student capacity and who CVSEC can
serve safely.

● Staffing recruitment efforts for 2023-2024 include McGuire attending the Minnesota
Education job fair on March 30th and the Minnesota Virtual job fairs on March
23rd, April 13th, and May 10th.

● CVSEC will launch our social media accounts on 4/4/2023. This is an opportunity
for CVSEC to tell our story through social media to highlight the amazing
opportunities and strengths our students have. This is also an opportunity to
spotlight the employment opportunities we have for the licensed and unlicensed
staff at CVSEC. #LifeAtCVSEC

● Minnesota statewide assessments are a snapshot of what students have learned.
ACCESS Testing, which measures English language proficiency, was completed
late last week. Mid-April, our students will take the MCA (Minnesota
Comprehensive Assessments) in Reading, Mathematics, and Science.

● Graduation will be May 30, 2023, at 11:00 AM for ALEX and 1:00 PM for STEP. It
will be held at The Legacy Golf Course Pavillion in Faribault.

Providing all students with the opportunities necessary to be successful in their
home, school and community in a safe and nurturing environment.
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